


Translation of the letter of the Animal Care and Use

Statement

Dear Professor Celio Geraldo Freire de Lima

The Animal Ethics Committee (CEUA) in scientific experimentation at the Health
Sciences Center of the Federal University of Rio de Janeiro registered with the
National Animal Experiment Control Board (CONCEA) on the process number
01200.001568 / 2013-87 certifies That the project under its coordination is
entitled "Infection by Trypanosomatids: modulation of the immune response and
development of new compounds with trypanocidal activity." Where it is planned
to use 100 mice, it was approved by this committee on 10/15/2014 under the

reference number 062 /14.

This approval is valid only for the 100 animals described, by the deadline of
10/23/2017

Regards,

Prof. Marcelo Frajblat

Coordinator of the committee on ethics in the use of animals - CCS



